Justin Turve!

From: Clive Hudson <clerk@winnersh.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 February 2016 13:56

To: Justin Turvey

Subject: comments re 152359 Hatch Farm Dairies
Hello Justin

Thank you for sending me the revised plans requested regarding the hatch farm dairies development.
The Winnersh Parish Council discussed the changes this week and has no objection to the changes.

Regards

Clive Hudson

Parish Clerk

Winnersh Parish Council
0118 9780244
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